May 1, 2020

With the current extension of the stay at home order we will be unable to resume in-person
classes as we were hoping. This now extends through May 15 which is the end of our semester.
We are working on providing an opportunity for students to come to campus to pick up
personal items and bring closure to the year. We also will have support available to assist
student to get registered for summer and fall classes as well as complete any requirements for
our graduating class. The campuses will continue to be open Monday, Wednesday, Friday from
10 a.m. — 2 p.m. for access to technology and the food pantries. However, please watch your
email for continued communication early next week on updates for additional opportunities to
come to campuses to get your belongings, register and return books.

The College will be hosting an informational session for students on Wednesday, May 6% at
10:00 a.m. via zoom to discuss the CARES Act funding.
Join Zoom Meeting https://minnstate.zoom.us/j/99056256971
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